LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 1, 2019

TO: Honorable Rafael Anchia, Chair, House Committee on International Relations &
Economic Development

FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director  Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director
Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1402 by Walle (Relating to the purposes of and income eligibility limits for
participation in programs offered by the Texas State Affordable Housing Corporation.),
As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to define "economic development opportunities" for
certain activities and modifies eligibility for assistance from the Texas State Affordable Housing
Corporation.

According to the Department of Housing and Community Affairs, no fiscal implication to the State
1s anticipated.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Association of Counties, the bill would not be anticipated to have a fiscal
impact to counties.

According to the Department of Housing and Community Affairs, no fiscal implication to units of
local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 332 Department of Housing and Community Affairs
LBB Staff: WP, CLo, SD, GP

Page 1 of 1



